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Our academic theme Birthday parties

newsletter

Special Activities! 

Our children will soon be looking 
after our planet!  Children are the future 
generation; they are the future leaders 
and citizens of our planet. It is therefore 
vital that they develop an appreciation 
for the planet and a desire to protect it.  
It is up to us, as adults, to pass on our 
knowledge and sense of importance so 
that our children can continue to sustain 
a safe planet on which to live. We need 
to give our children a deep-rooted 
understanding, by teaching them from 
an early age, that being eco-friendly is 
not a chore but a duty. 

Monthly Birthday Celebration:   
at 2:30 pm on the 19th of May 
 
*** Celebrants’ info 

Jensen (Boy) – 14th May 2015 

Seo Rin (Girl) -19th May 2015 

Sofiya (Girl) – 17th May 2011 

Yukiko Abe (Girl) – 22nd May 2011 

Theodore (Boy) – 26th May 2013 

As the school year comes to a close, 
so must we bid farewell to the KG 
class. Enzo, Ronie, Boy, Yi Hyeon, 
Clara,  Chae Won, Madina, Malika, 
Sofiya, Ho Young, Yukiko, Bang Tam 
and Gabriel have been sources of joy, 
pride and love for the past years!  We 
celebrate their graduation from 
Sunshine House and wish them the 
best for the future! 

*** As always, we would like to invite the 
family of the May celebrants to join us as 
we celebrate this special occasion.  
Please don’t forget to double check 
everything you need to prepare before 
the party!  

What to prepare:                                                                                                                                                            
(1) Birthday cake for your child.                                                
(2) One (1) exchange gift for each of 
the other celebrants for the month!                                               
(3) Six (6) of your child’s photos on or 
before 15th of May (Please email the 6 
photos of your child to 
sunshinehousehanoi@gmail.com) 


